
 
 
OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL           ST. XAVIER’S SCHOOL, NEVTA 
                        

         Date: 15-09-2021 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR PARENTS OF CLASSES IX TO XII 

 

Dear Parents (Class IX to XII), 

Kindly note that if your ward is coming to school riding a 2-wheeler, he/ she should 

have a valid license and with the parents written consent which also needs to be 

approved by the Principal. Moreover, only bike/ scooter without gear will be 

allowed. If any student is found coming on the bike without proper permission, he/ 

she will not be allowed to park it in the campus. This needs to be followed from 

Friday, September 17, 2021. 

 

Regards, 

 

Fr. Sangeeth Raj, SJ 

Principal, 

St. Xavier’s, Nevta 


